DOTHILL PRIMARY SCHOOL

Severn Drive, Wellington, Telford, Shropshire, TF1 3JB Telephone 01952 386870

Head Teacher: Becca Butler

Thursday 5th March 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

Your child has been selected to represent Dothill Primary School in the Telford and Wrekin Primary Schools Cross Country League 2020 on the following dates:

Wednesday 25th March

- Telford Town Park

Wednesday 1st April

- Chetwynd Deer Park, Newport

Wednesday 22nd April

- Telford Town Park

Your child will need to be available to participate in all 3 races.

The first race of each event will start at approximately 4.30pm. The children will need adequate clothing to run in and to keep them warm. This can include; shorts, leggings, tracksuit bottoms, jumpers, hoodies, hats and gloves. Dothill will be providing the running tops and numbers. They will also need a drink (not fizzy).

We will be leaving at around 3.30pm; the pupils will be transported to each venue by coach but will need collecting at approximately 5.30pm from each of the venues. Your child can be collected as soon as they have finished their race. Unfortunately, if you are unable to arrange for your child to be collected, they will not be able to take part in the competition. You will need to collect your child from the Dothill base camp (next to the flag) and sign them out with a member of Dothill staff.

In order to cover transport costs to each event, there is a charge of £5.00. The actual cost of transport is over £9.00 per child but Dothill will be subsidising the remaining cost.

Please complete the slip and return it to Class 3/4J no later than Friday 20th March.

Many thanks for your co-operation. Yours sincerely,

Miss B Jennings

I give permission for my son/daughter to participate in the Cross Country League 2020 and compete in all 3 races.
I will arrange for him/her to be collected <u>from each of the venues on the dates above.</u> My child will be collected from the venues by (enter name/s)
Enclosed is a payment of £5.00 towards the cost of transport.
I am/I am not able* to volunteer to help at each event.
Signed Date
Contact number(s)
Medical condition

my child having their name and photo used around school, in videos, on websites relating to our school, and in newsletters, to celebrate different events they take part in.

sharing my child's medical condition and my phone number in the interest of keeping my child safe.

(If you wish to withdraw your consent, please write to the Head Teacher at Dothill Primary School, Severn Drive, Wellington, Telford, Shropshire, TF1 3JB.)







Website: www.dothillprimaryschool.co.uk E-mail: a3368@telford.gov.uk